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SWINEMOOR
PRIMARY SCHOOL











Friday 14th October 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

We have had another busy couple of weeks since I last wrote to you!
[bookmark: _GoBack]
The children have been working hard on various different projects, and their work books look superb. Many children continue to come to show me their Learning Beyond the Classroom work. Thank you so much for supporting this. We have also had a large number of Graduates from the top of the school – well done!

We break up from school for half term at the end of the day next Friday (October 21st). On that Friday, all of the children will be taking part in our annual X Factor Competition, which we are all looking forward to. This will be filmed and, hopefully, put on the website during half term, so you can all enjoy your children’s performances at home over the holiday! We return to school on Monday 31st October.

I would like to politely request that children do not bring sweets/cakes/treats to school for their classmates to celebrate birthdays. We have many children in school who have allergies and special diets. I hope that you understand and will support the school in this decision.

Thank you once again for ensuring that the children look so smart in their white polo shirts, red jumpers/cardigans, dark trousers/skirts and black shoes. Just a gentle reminder that simple stud earrings and watches are the only items of jewellery considered appropriate for school. Thank you for your understanding of this.

Yours sincerely




Mr. L. A. Myers
Head Teacher
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